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5 July 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Maddelyn Sutton, Rohan Perin and David Emms,  
 
TECC & HS2 Ltd: Follow up letter 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 26 April 2022 in response to the questions raised at our Select 
Committee meeting.  
 
Following our recent Select Committee meeting on Thursday 23 June, a query was raised regarding 
the information you provided about flooding assurances along the River Great Ouse. Please may 
you clarify what flood assessments and work was carried out in the catchment area of the River 
Great Ouse; specifically in the Steeple Claydon and Calvert area which is located within the 
catchment.  
 
Please ensure that your response to the question is sent to Chris Ward (Senior Scrutiny Officer) so 
that this can be shared with Members.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Councillor Bill Chapple OBE 
Chairman of Transport, Environment & Climate Change Select Committee 
Buckinghamshire Council 

 
 
 


